CORRIGENDUM 

SHORT TENDER NOTICE NO. EPARS-02/2010
EXTENSION OF BIDS SUBMISSION DATE

Reference our Short Tender Notice # EPARS-02/2010 published in daily “The News” and “The Jang” on 26th May 2010 and also uploaded on PPRA’s and PRAL’s Websites regarding purchase of licensed software. The last date for submission of bids is hereby extended from 10/06/2010 to 17/06/2010 on or before 1200 hours. The bids shall be opened at 1230 hours on 17/06/2010 at House # 14, Hill Road, Sector F-6/3, Islamabad. All others terms and conditions mentioned in our tender documents will remain the same.
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